
 
  

 

 

Thessaloniki, 9 September 2022 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

 
His Excellency, the Ambassador of 
the United Kingdom of Great 
Britain and Northern Ireland 

 
 
 
My dear Ambassador, 
 
on the announcement of Queen Elizabeth's II passing, and on behalf of the Faculty of 

Law, please, accept my sincere condolences. Queen Elizabeth II has served her country 

well over seven long decades, which have witnessed the profound transformation of 

Britain, Europe and the world. In this ever-changing context, she will be remembered 

as an upright and beloved first servant of the state, devoted to the admirable legacy 

of the oldest constitutional monarchy on earth. 

 
Yours, faithfully 

 
 
 

Panayotis GLAVINIS 
Dean of the Faculty of Law 

 
 

ARISTOTLE UNIVERSITY OF THESSALONIKI 

F A C U L T Y  O F  L A W 

Panayotis GLAVINIS  

Professor of International Economic Law 
D e a n  o f  t h e  F a c u l t y 

 
FACULTY OF LAW 
541 24 Thessaloniki, Greece 

Tel.:   +302310996531 dir. line 
           +302310996532 
           +302310991386 
Mob.: +306974954934 
glavinis@law.auth.gr 


		2022-09-09T08:24:50+0300
	Panagiotis Gklavinis




